TO:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

Worksite Supervisors
VAW

Kathleen Wright, Human Resources Agency

Summer Youth Employment Training Program (SYETP)

This year the 1984 Summer Youth Employment Training Program (SYETP)

= will begin June 21st and will continue through August 22, 1984. The program

will serve approximately 522 youth.

Although efforts will be made to fill all requests, some agencies may

not receive participants as requested, due to the large number of requests
receiveéd.

The attached Worksite Agreement(s) is our contract with you. Please
make sure each supervisor receives a copy and retains it at the summer work-
site.

Also attached is a Supervisors Manual. Please take time to read it.
If you have any questions you can call Alan Knox at 425-2270/2280. Alan
is this years SYETP Coordinator.



